
Daily Bulletin 

Tuesday, December 5, 2023 
 

Good Morning Standley Staff and Students, please rise for the Pledge of Allegiance.  Put 

your right hand over your heart.  (Pause) Ready, begin:  I pledge allegiance to the flag of 

the United States of America, and to the Republic, for which it stands, one nation 

under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all.  Thank you, you may be 

seated. 
 

Student Announcements 
 

Attention all Standley Student Athletes!  Tryouts will be after school today & Thursday 

from 3:15 – 4:45 p.m.  You will meet down on the Basketball courts near the P.E. Fields 

after school.  Please remember you may only try out for Soccer or Volleyball, not both!  

See Mr. Hartman at Lunchtime if you have any questions! 

 

Have you ordered your yearbook yet?!! We are going to be giving out free Otter Pops to 

those students who have bought a yearbook! Look for the Yearbook table @ lunch this 

Friday!!  

 

Hey Seahawks!! Who wants to go Ice-Skating?!!! Grab some friends or come by yourself 

and meet new friends to the UTC Ice-Skating rink this December 13! The bus will leave 

Standley @ 1pm SHARP to take us to UTC and we will return at 5:15pm! Get your 

permission slip in the office! Bring your SIGNEND permission slip and money to the 

Financial Clerk BEFORE DECEMBER 11!! $25 cost includes bus, ticket and skate rental! 

Tickets are limited so act fast!!! 

 

AVID Holiday Grams are on sale at both lunches THIS WEEK for $1.00.  Spread some 

holiday cheer with cute Holiday Grams made by our very own Standley students!!  

 

Book Club members will meet today during second lunch in the library. Due to this, the 

Library will be closed during second. 

 

Attention all Standley students!  The following Academic Prep classes have Seahawk 

Sessions this week:  Brannen, Chu, Clifner, Norris & Park 

 

You will all go to the Auditorium 1st Lunch for Seahawk Sessions today, Thursday & 

Friday this week, then take 2nd Lunch.  Wednesday you will follow your normal schedule. 

Make sure you go to Seahawk Sessions, as attendance will be taken for all classes. 

 

Have a Truthful Tuesday! 


